
Sixth Grade 2024-2025 Field Trips

Sixth graders will be taking field trips throughout the school year. Trips planned this year:

● The musical “How the Grinch Stole Christmas” at the Minneapolis Children’s Theatre (winter)
● The Barron County Pioneer Village / Museum (spring)

To help simplify the paperwork, please fill out the following permission form and pay the
$25.00 fee at the time of the sixth grade open house. This will cover all sixth grade field trip
costs including transportation. More information will precede the field trips.

My Child, ________________________________________
(please print first/last name)

is permitted to attend all 6th grade field trips.

Signed: ________________________________________________________

I understand that the trip will be under the supervision of the school personnel, and I hereby
relieve the Amery Middle School system of all responsibility beyond that of normal supervision.

If an emergency should arise, and your child would need medical treatment, we would need the
following information below.

Emergency Medical Treatment Consent

Student’s Name ______________________________________________________________
(Last) (First) (Middle)

Doctor / Clinic: _____________________________________________________________

Dentist: ____________________________________________________________________

Phone Number (s) that allows you to be reached during daytime hours:

___________________________________________________________________________

Parent or Guardian’s Signature: _________________________________________________

In case of an emergency, we will make every attempt to reach you to obtain permission for
treatment of your child.


